Piedmont Land Conservancy

Attn: Mr. Kevin Redding

P.O. Box 4025

Greensboro, NC 27404

Dear Mr. Redding

Thank you and your staff for visiting with the Boston Thurmond Neighborhood Association during our monthly meeting. We certainly appreciate the information provided and PLC's efforts to provide the Crossnore School & Children Homes beautiful farmland. The land has been, is currently, and we hope will continue to be an integral part of our community.

Preserving the land is very important to the area and the landscape. The planned walking trail will provide outdoor recreational opportunities while building support for open space preservation and land conservation. The neighborhood association will continue to encourage residents to support your efforts to preserve the property.

Please accept this letter as the Boston Thurmond Neighborhood Association's support for the project. If I can help in any way please let me know.

Sincerely yours,

S. Patricia Caldwell

President Boston Thurmond Neighborhood Association

Caldwell.sandra69@ gmail.com

336-775-6285